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 Homework projects 
Incredible projects have started to arrive in school 

already. Just a reminder that all completed projects 

need to be brought in to school on Monday 28th 

March ready for our project celebration session on 

Tuesday 29th. Parents are invited in to school to look 

at all of the projects that have been created between 

3.30pm and 4.30pm on this day. Home time                            

arrangements will continue as normal on this day; parents are welcome to wait on our     

playgrounds until 3.30pm and all children have been collected—we will then invite parents 

in to classrooms to look at the projects. 

 

School lunches taster 
Also on Tuesday 29th March, parents and carers are 

invited to join us in the school hall for a ‘taster’ of the 

school meals that we have on offer at St. Thomas’             

between 3.30pm and 4.30pm. Nearly 130 children      

enjoy a hot meal every day at school prepared by our 

wonderful kitchen staff, with menus created by Shires 

catering service. Parents and children are both             

welcome to join us. Please contact the school office if 

you would like your child to start having hot meals at school. 

 

Year 4 times tables check 
This year, the government have announced a new statutory                 

assessment that will take place with our Year 4 children during the 

Summer term between the 6th and 24th June. 

The times table check is an online check containing 25                                   

multiplication questions. The children have 6 seconds to complete 

each question. 

In preparation for this, children in Year 4 are busing practising the                

their times tables up to 12 x 12 and of course practising at home can                                       

really help too—Times Tables Rock Stars can be used for this. 

A parent guide can be accessed via this link: 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/

attachment_data/

file/1031901/2022_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check.pdf 

Friday 25th March  


